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List of potential attendees – Council members;
Piet voor de Poorte (Chair, Planning and Webmaster)
Bill Dargie (Vice Chair)
Steven Wilson (Treasurer)
Duncan Grassick (Secretary) 
Phil Murray 
Debbie Murray
Eeva-Kaisa Arter
Jackie Hamnett
Chris Wicks

Other past attendees
Cllr George Carr
Cllr Jeff Hutchinson
Diane Strachan (Aberdeenshire Council)
Sheila McDerment – Area Inspector
Alison Hogge
Ailsa Anderson
PC Marc Camus
Scott Begg (UCW Energy), 
Lesley Carnegie
Jacky Niven
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Minutes of Last Meeting Approved; Bill Dargie
Seconded: Duncan Grassick

Youth Members: Ongoing…

Action – Duncan to contact Dave Evans asking if his daughter is still interested in 
joining the community council as a youth member.  Chris to look in Mill of Uras area 
to see if anyone young person might be interested there.

E-mail links have all been updated to reflect the change in community council 
members.
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There were two successful applications with a little left in the fund to carry over to 
next year.  Formal letters to be sent out.

Upper Criggie funds are currently open for applications during a set period, however, 
should funds remain open should after this period if not fully utilised?  This was 
agreed in principle with the funding sub committee to confirm if this will be the case 
for the fund next year.

AGM for KDP – Thursday 25th October
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Update as of the 29th May 2018

To be transferred to Steven Wilson
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Bill Dargie to become our representative to KDP

In regards to Glendye Wind Farm, as this is not part of our community council area of 
jurisdiction, we are unable to comment.  

Participation request is to be able to be participate in the council budgeting strategy –
this can be for any community body.  It is recommended that a request is completed 
in full with an explanation as to what the end result of your participation would be.
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Aberdeenshire Council doesn’t check for breaches of planning applications and rely 
on the public to raise concerns.
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NEED TO INCLUDE Nik Coles e-mail from last month
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Spittal Burn Bridge is now open and it took half the time for the work to be 
completed.

Abbeyton Bridge options are being reviewed with likely demolition to take place over 
the festive period. Network Rail to be consulted throughout.

Fixmystreet.com – is monitored by Aberdeenshire Council and is recommended for 
use in order to resolve all road issues.
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KDP – Can provide volunteers if required. 

In regards to Glasgow Caledonian University research study to take place, keep 
Aberdeenshire Council informed as the issues here are experienced throughout the 
Aberdeenshire coast.
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Community Council Facebook account idea was floated with further discussion to be 
held.  

Potential to merge the two websites (Catterline Online and CKDCC website).  ACTION 
Duncan – Contact Stephen Hall to see his plans for the website.

Roddy Mathison – Suggestion for him to attend the CC Forum.
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